
 

 

  

 

 

 

25 September 2023 

 

Dear Jeremy 

The public health approach to preventing gender-based violence 

Thank you for giving evidence as part of our inquiry into the public health approach to gender-based 

violence (GBV).  

Further to our session, we would be grateful if you could elaborate on the role of Estyn in monitoring 

GBV interventions in schools, including training for governors and staff. 

As we are now at the end of our evidence gathering, we would be grateful to receive a response by 9 

October if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 

Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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